
‭SUBJECT:‬‭I’m racing with RAWF!‬

‭Dear [‬‭NAME‬‭],‬

‭I’m thrilled to share that I will be running the 2024 United Airlines NYC Half Marathon in‬

‭support of the‬‭Raymond A. Wood Foundation‬‭: a parent-led, rare disease patient advocacy‬

‭organization that is focused on improving the lives of those struggling with the immediate and‬

‭long-term effects of hypothalamic brain tumors.‬

‭I’m inspired to raise funds and awareness for this organization because their crucial mission‬

‭directly assists rare brain tumor survivors and their caregivers in countless ways. From providing‬

‭direct support services to funding life-changing research advancements like an at-home sodium‬

‭meter and patient registry, I am proud to join RAWF on their mission, running 13.1 miles on‬

‭March 17 and raising $1,500 along the way!‬

‭It would mean so much to me and the rare brain tumor community that RAWF serves if you‬

‭would consider donating to my fundraiser‬‭HERE‬‭. Thank you in advance for sharing in the‬

‭real-time change we’re having on the lives of those struggling with rare brain tumors and‬

‭motivating my half marathon training.‬‭I look forward to sharing updates as I add miles to my‬

‭training and prepare for race day, all while championing RAWF!‬

‭With gratitude,‬

‭[‬‭NAME‬‭]‬

https://www.rawoodfoundation.org/

